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Kia ora, 

We hope you and your whānau are well and staying safe at home in your 
bubbles. 

As we are now in Covid-19 Alert Level 4, Auckland Light Rail engagement will 
be online only until further notice. 

The following Auckland Light Rail community events have been cancelled: 

Lynfield Community drop-in (YMCA, 16-18 Griffen Park Road) 
Date: 19 August 
Time: 4pm-7pm 

City Centre Market (Freyberg Place) 
Date: Saturday, 21 August 
Time: 8.30am-12.30pm 

With only two weeks remaining in our engagement period we want to hear the 
views from as many people as possible. We encourage you and your friends 
and family to share feedback if you have not done so already. 

The feedback form is available on Survey Monkey via the project website. 

We have translated copies of the feedback form in Te Reo Māori, Tongan, 
Samoan, and Cook Island Māori available here on our website. 

Further views and any questions can also be shared to the project email 
lightrail@nzta.govt.nz. 

Please feel free share this information with friends, fellow Aucklanders and 
anyone you think might want to share their views in this exciting project. 

We look forward to hearing your feedback and wish you all the best in the 
lockdown. 

Ngā mihi, 
Auckland Light Rail Team 

 

  
 

https://protect-au.mimecast.com/s/wBUBCE8wwjT0ll0ksK5QlN?domain=nzta-aucklandlightrail.cmail19.com
https://protect-au.mimecast.com/s/OJ9xCGv00lsOBBO2hBBhgr?domain=nzta-aucklandlightrail.cmail19.com
https://protect-au.mimecast.com/s/4MlvCJyBBoHABBAgI8Zmnv?domain=nzta-aucklandlightrail.cmail19.com
mailto:lightrail@nzta.govt.nz
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